
  

 

JDPSoffice 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
  
Welcome back to the second half of our Autumn term!  The children 
have settled back in to school amazingly and have been working 
really hard this week.  They have all started their new topics so make 
sure to ask them what they are learning about. 
  
It has been an exciting week for our Reception children as they have 
been having balance bike training this week, in spite of the weath-
er.  They have really enjoyed it and it is a great way to get the chil-
dren thinking about cycle safety alongside learning how to move on 
a bike. 
  
It is our parent and carer’s evenings next Tuesday and Wednesday so 
please make sure that you have booked an appointment to see your 
child’s teacher as it is a great way to find out how well they are doing 
in school.  If you do need to speak to your child’s teacher at any oth-
er point during the year, please arrange a time to do this by either 
speaking to them after school, emailing the year group email address 
or by arranging a meeting through the school office.  It is very diffi-
cult for staff to meet with you when you drop your child off at school 
as they are teaching the class.  Thank you for your co-operation and 
support with this. 
  
Next Thursday is school photos day for individual children and sib-
lings.  Please ensure your children comes in to school in their school 
uniform so that they are photo ready! 
  
We have an exciting parent and carer workshop coming up on 

15th November run by The Nest.  There is more information about 

the workshop further on in the newsletter so please check it out and 
come along. 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend and we will see you all 
bright and early on Monday morning. 
  
Miss Rooney 

 

 

 

 

 

Diamond Tickets This Week:   

Safron R1, Fiifi R1, Toby G1, Dior G1, Emmy G2, Lea G2, Patrick R2, Janna R2, 

Joell R2, Zariyah G3, Fola R3, Serenity R3, Abdulhamid G4, Logan R4, Muizza R4, 

Perez R4, Khalid R4, Elizabeth R4, Susannah G4, Nathaniel G5, Younis G5,     

Dejaurn R5, Franklin R6  

Fiifi  

Red 1 

Makai 

Green 3 

Golden Tickets This Week: 

Edric R1, Deji G1, Kayden G1, Ryleigh-Wrey R2, Bradley R2, Patrick R2, Zion G2, 
Al-Amin G2, Ibrahim G3, Manha R3, Jayden G3, Heritage G4, Tomiwa R4, 
Michellle R5, Vanessa G5, Yusuf R6, Shaheem R6 

Jeremiah 

Green 4 

Raphael 

Red 2 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INSTAGRAM/
TWITTER 

 Please make sure you follow us on       
Instagram and Twitter, @JDPSoffice.          

We will be posting live updates and  
pictures to show what is going on within your 

child's school day. 

School Menu 
Autumn Week 2 

w/c 6th Nov 2023 

 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Red 1 for being 
the top Doodling classes this week.  

Homepage - DoodleLearning  

School Photos  

Please remember school photos will be on 
Thursday 9th November 2023. 

Please make sure that children come in on 
time at 8.40am their full school uniform.  

The NEST Parent Workshop – Wednesday 15th November  
08:45 – 09:30am – Community Space 

  
John Donne are excited to share that we will be working with the Nest this academic year.    
The Nest provides workshops for pupils, parents and carers and for staff on wellbeing,       
personal care and good mental health and are based in Peckham Rye. 
  
On Wednesday 15th November, the Nest will be running a free workshop for all parents and 

carers from 08:45 – 09:30am in the Community Space. The first session is an opportunity to 

share with you more    information about the service and what they do and offer. This includes opportunities, experiences 

and tools to enable young people to develop their physical, emotional and social capabilities. Please do come along to 

find out more about this great service and how they can support young people and families in Southwark.  

Click Here for more information 

https://www.johndonne.southwark.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=375&type=pdf
https://doodlelearning.com/
https://www.johndonne.southwark.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=433&type=pdf


 

 
 

 

 

Learning this week in Red Reception  

 

 

 

 

 

Musa in G5 made an amazing Ancient Greek 

themed board game for his    independent 

learning project.  

 

 

 

 

Year 6’s science investigation into 

the amount of sugar in fruit juices 

and   fizzy drinks. 

 


